Emergency Services Building Committee September 12, 2017 @ 4:00 PM at the Town Hall

Meeting called to order at 4:00 PM

Committee members present: Skip Dunnell, David Quinn Jr., Rob Leighton, Kevin Connolly, Steve Seredynski and Willie Morales.

OPM: Willie presented everyone with the revised fee proposal received from Cardinal. Willie gave an overview of the changes in their focus and timing. After careful consideration, discussion and comparison to the original fee proposal, Steve Seredynski made a motion for the committee to approve the revised Phase 1 fee proposal from Cardinal. Motion seconded by Kevin Connolly. Motion passed. Willie was going to draft a letter to the Selectboard with the committee's recommendation.

Deed Status: Willie gave an update on the progress of the deed. He presented a plan dated June 21, 1955 showing the fire station parcel as being the remaining land of School St being a 10 Rod town street and belonging to the inhabitants of Northfield. He said legal counsel was still working on the issue.

There being no further business, David Quinn made a motion to adjourn at 4:30 PM. The motion was seconded by Kevin Connolly. Motion passed.